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Abstract

This submission is a transcribed copy of a liaison request letter from the IST-ROMANTIK group to the 802.11 Chair.  A scanned copy of the original document may be provided at a later date.










Date: 30 September 2003

Project Coordinator, IST Romantik

Universitat Politecnica de Catalunya

Dept. of Signal Theory and Communications

Campus Nord, Modul D5

C/ Jordi Girona 1-3

08034 Barcelona SPAIN

c/o Josep Vidal

Fax:     +34 93 401 64 47

Email: pepe@gps.tsc.upc.es
Chair, IEEE 802.11 WG

Phillips Semiconductors, Inc.

1109 McKay Drive,

M/S 48SJ, San Jose,

CA 95131-1706, USA

c/o Stuart J. Kerry

Fax: +1 (408) 474-5343

Email: stuart.kerry@phillips.com
Letter of Liaison

Dear Sir,

Members of the IST-ROMANTIK Project wish to approach you with a liaison inquiry concerning upcoming standards from 802.11.

The main aim of the ROMANTIK Project (Resource Management and Advanced Transceiver Algorithms for Multihop Networks) is to develop and evaluate “structured” and “ad-hoc” multi-hop networks as intelligent relaying techniques for 3G+ and 4G mobile/wireless communications systems.  Within this primary objective, specific objectives are the development of: radio resource management algorithms, strategies for intelligent relaying, innovative radio link techniques.  ROMANTIK broad scope is to demonstrate the performance enhancement of multi-hop networks and the benefit of novel radio link algorithms.

In order to provide as interesting results as possible for the industry and academia it would be of great benefit if the project could view the latest draft standards of 802.11.  The project is acknowledging the fact that these drafts are only available for members and will, if our request is granted, of course maintain the drafts as internal documents within the consortium.  In exchange the project offers to provide a presentation of the most relevant results to IEEE 802.11 at an appropriate time.

With hope of a positive answer and a future collaboration,

Josep Vidal (Project Coordinator)
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